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Netaphor Launches Version 6.1 of Managed Print Services Tools  
 

SiteAudit v6.1 Adds Wide Format and Double Click Support 
 

Irvine, Calif. – 15 December, 2014 – Netaphor (www.netaphor.com), a provider of managed 

print services (MPS) software, today announced the release of SiteAudit v6.1.  The release 

provides the capability for MPS providers to track, analyze and bill for wide-format use and 

double-click (total usage) printing.  MPS partners can now charge customers with wide format 

devices based on their usage instead of only the number of wide-format consumables 

purchased.  Likewise partners can charge based on a double click (ledger or A3 page count as 

two pages) even if the device does not support a double-click counter per se.  Presently these 

new features are supported for Canon and Hewlett Packard devices with support for more 

manufacturers in future releases. 
 

Key features of V6.1 include: 
1. Tracking support for paper usage as a Square Meter counter for Canon wide format (iPF 

and ColorWare) devices 
2. Tracking support for Total Usage (double-click counters) for all HP and Canon devices   
 

SiteAudit v6.1 software can be downloaded from the Netaphor web site located at 

(www.netaphor.com).   

 

About Netaphor 

 

Founded in 1997 and headquartered in Irvine, Calif., Netaphor Software, Inc. develops and sells 

software for managed print services. The company’s flagship product, SiteAudit, is the 

industry’s first software suite to identify, reduce and manage printer costs, saving 

organizations up to 30 percent during the printer asset lifecycle. SiteAudit customers include 

organizations in all industries including the Alberta Health, Jacobs Engineering and Children’s 

Hospital of Philadelphia.   
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